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Comments: I was an original objector to the APS power line project.  I believe this line should be buried. I lived in

San Diego in 2007. I lost my home in the Witch Creek fire in October of 2007...total loss.  That fire was caused by

SDG&amp;E powerlines that were above ground. I've seen first hand what a fire like that can do to a community.

It destroys it...

 

I live in Las Piedras, the neighborhood that the lines will go directly through. We have a line now and it's ugly...

the new lines will be worse. The line runs through a wash... the perfect place to put them underground. 

 

There are a number of things that have changed since this new line was proposed. They have been detailed in

numerous letters submitted recently. Please listen to the objections.

 

I ask that you simply reconsider the position to install this line above ground. The Village of Oak Creek's safety is

at stake.

 

Thank you for your time.


